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Wishing you and yours a happy, healthy, and
peaceful holiday season from us
at Cross Island Farms.
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If you need a last minute gift idea, we can customize gift certificates for tours of the farm and the
edible forest. We also offer gift certificates for beef or vegetables. If you are interested, please
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Dani Baker
Owner Cross Island Farms | Creator The Enchanted Edible Forest | Author The Home-Scale Forest
Garden: How to Plan, Plant and Tend a Resilient Edible Landscape

44301 Cross Island Road
Wellesley Island, NY 13640
danibaker@crossislandfarms.com
315-482-3663
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